
 
  
June 4, 2025 
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING: The Cherokee Nation Child Care and Development Department will 
be holding a public hearing. 
 
DATE AND TIME: June 26, 2025 at 6:00 pm (CST). 
 
LOCATION:  Child Care and Development Conference Room, 16947 Cherokee Street 
Tahlequah, OK 74464 
 
CONTACT PHONE NUMBER:  918-453-5300 
 
PURPOSE:  Child Care and Development is the lead agency responsible for holding a Public Hearing 
to allow public comments in regards to the Public Law 102-477 Five-Year Plan, as per CFR 98.10.  
Community members are encouraged to submit remarks and/or comments regarding the Plan in 
writing or by email to ccrc@cherokee.org.  An in-person Public Hearing will be held on June 26, 2025 
at 6:00 pm CST.  All comments must be received by 7 pm on June 26, 2025 to be considered for 
review. 
 
A copy of the Plan will be available at the following Cherokee Nation Child Care and Development 
office locations from June 6, 2025 through June 26, 2025.   
 

• Tahlequah Child Care Main Office 
16947 Cherokee Street 
Tahlequah, OK 74464 
 

• Stilwell One Stop Office 
406A West Locust Street 
Stilwell, OK 74960 
 

• Sallisaw One Stop Office 
100 E. Choctaw Avenue 
Sallisaw, OK 74953 
 

• Catoosa One Stop Office 
701 W. Rollins Street 
Catoosa, OK 74015 
 

• Pryor One Stop Office 
6789 US 69 
Pryor, OK 74361 
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